
 

 

Parents Christmas Decoration Afternoon 

This Friday (7th of December) we will be having our 
Christmas Decoration afternoon where parents can pop 
into their children’s classrooms and help them make 
some craft activities. A letter with further details was 
sent home on Tuesday. 

YEAR FOUR 

Maths… 

 

 

Last week, we learned about multiplying 
and dividing numbers by 10 and 100.  We 
learned how to do this on a number line 
and using a Place Value Grid. 

 

This week we have been learning how to 
multiply 2 and 3 digit numbers by a     
single digit. We have been using the     
expanded and compact methods for  
multiplication.  

 

 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be       

completed each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 10/15 min 

sessions on TT Rockstars/

Numbots 

2. Minimum of 3 x 10/15 min 

sessions on Spelling Shed 

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min 

reading sessions—diaries 

English 

In our writing lessons, we 

have been working on 

the edited draft and  

published versions of our 

Thomas Edison               

biographies. 

Recommended 

Read! 

 

Weather! 

Now the winter weather is 
here, please make sure 

that your child comes to 
school with a spare pair of 

outdoor shoes.  

If your child does not have 
a change of footwear, they 
will not be allowed on the 

field.  


